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While the decision to reduce funding was not taken lightly, it was driven by fiscal
adjustments and the Parties’ shared commitment of equal contributions to
funding the CEC. All Parties and the Secretariat will continue to seek efficiencies
on an ongoing basis and invest in environmental priorities that fulfill the CEC'’s
core mission of conserving, protecting and enhancing the North American
environment.

With respect to JPAC membership, as you are aware, the US has recently
announced its new members. Canada and Mexico are actively engaged in
identifying new candidates.

Over the coming year, the three Parties, with the support of the JPAC and the
Secretariat, will begin developing the 2015-2020 Strategic Plan along with a
budget that conforms with prevailing financial realities. The Parties look forward
to working cooperatively and productively with the JPAC on this initiative.

Sincerely,

U cobins

The Honourable Leona Aglukkaq, P.C., M.P.
Council Member for Canada

c.c.: Secretary Juan José Guerra, Council Member for Mexico
Administrator Gina McCarthy, Council Member for the United States of
America
Mr. Dan McDougall, Alternate Representative for Canada
Mr. Enrique Lendo, Alternate Representative for Mexico
Ms. Jane Nishida, Alternate Representative for the United States
Ms. Irasema Coronado, CEC Executive Director
Ms. Marcela Orozco, JPAC Liaison Officer



